
Pharmaceuticals division proposes solutions to end drug shortage crisis 

The Chamber of Commerce’s pharmaceutical division has filed a memorandum to the 
Ministry of Health offering solutions on how to end the drug shortage crisis. The division 
head indicated that an unjust drug pricing system, as well as slow procedures related to 
customs clearance and drug registration are the main causes behind the drug shortage 
issue.  

 


